
  
 
6/13/2018 
 
Resurfacing of Streets: 
 
The Town accepted bids for resurfacing of various streets.  There were four bidders on 
the street project:   
 
E&B Paving – $284,458.63 
Baumgartner & Co. - $333,576.00  
Milestone - $337,690.80 
FE Harding - $349,701.00 
 
I would recommend that we approve the contract with E&B Paving.  Part of that price 
does include Wellington Knoll, which I would ask the council to consider.  In talking with 
representatives with E&B and the other contractors there is some probability that not all 
of the streets will get paved this year as there is a backlog of work that is still being 
completed from the 2017 season.   
 
Pete 
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